
Christmas Pantomime

Christmas is getting closer and we are delighted to announce our Group Night Out will be 
to our own local Arts Guild’s Christmas Panto – Cinderella!

The Greenock Players show is a big hit every year and is sure to be great fun for everyone 
from the youngest Beaver to the oldest Explorer and Leaders.

We have booked no less than 110 seats for the show on Thursday 6th December – so 
let’s get every single one filled!

Boys should meet in uniform (waist-up) at the theatre at 7pm prompt. The cost is just £5.

Please return the permission slip below by Wed 21st November.

Christmas Pantomime Permission Slip

I ____________________ give permission for _______________________ 

to attend the Christmas Pantomime Cinderella 6th December.

I enclose the ticket cost of £5.

Signed: ____________________

Emergency Contact 1: Emergency Contact 2:

Medical / Other relevant info:

www.inverkipscouts.co.uk


